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Information Letter no. 40-2013 
 

REMINDER  
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
As a follow-up of our Information Letter no. 34-2013 of 16.11.2013 we can now 
inform you about the final schedule of the referees examinations in Jerusalem, prior to 
the European Cadet and Junior Championships: 
 
25.02.2014 9.00 h Seminar FOIL,  
                   14.00 h Theoretical and practical examination (DVD) 
26.02.2014   9.00 h Seminar EPEE 
                   14.00 h Theoretical and practical examination (DVD) 
27.02.2014   9.00 h Seminar SABRE 
                   14.00 h Theoretical and practical examination (DVD) 
 
The P-observation will be done from 28.02. until 02.03.2014 at the Cadet event. 
The examiners in Jerusalem will be Vadim Guttsait and Ilgar Mamedov. 
 
Information about hotel accommodation you will find on the website of this 
championships: http://israelfencing.org 

 
Best regards,  
 
Max Geuter 
 
 

General Secretariate 
Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 
                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info 
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